Central Mississippi Light Flyers

March 2006 Club Meeting
Meeting Minutes
March 11, 2006
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All officers except David Buck present.
David Smith calls meeting to order.
No visitors.
New Member: Eric Hollingsworth
Minutes from the February read and accepted.
Dee Gilliland discussed the club finances. The club has $8407 and net worth of
approximately $9027
Tommy Jackson presented the safety briefing:
o Discussed four things that need to be in the airplane
=  Pilot Operating Handbook
= Weight and balance
= Certificate of Airworthiness
=  Ownership Registration
Discussed formation (gaggle) flying and blind spots of various types of planes.
Discussed glide ratios and making the field during an engine out.
Tommy presented “free” literature for club from FAA.
Discussed Airnav.com
Discussed Mike Smith’s proposed sign.
o Discussed sectional charts and update schedules.
David Smith moved into old business.
o The field drainage was discussed at length.
o Tommy and Coly discussed their measurements and their material estimates for
installing a French drainage system.
= 40 yards of gravel @ $25 per yard
= Approx. 700 feet of perf. Pipe and 500 feet of solid pipe and fittings for
approx. $500
Club approved spending up to $2500 for the improvements.
Tommy will arrange to have gravel delivered.
Coly will obtain the pipe and fittings.
Sun-N-Fun was discussed. Rooms are available for $71 per night.
o April lunch was discussed — no one volunteered to cook.
David Smith asked to move to new business.
o Talmedge discussed the need for everyone to respect each other and property.
= No vehicles on the runway.
= No vehicles in front of hangers.
= Stressed respect and treat each other the way they would want to be
treated.
o Dee discussed the origins of the “rocket” (statue in front of hanger).
Meeting Adjourned.
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